
HOT AIR
30 May 2019

Youth Service Month

ATTENDANCE 
23 May 2019 

Members : 22 
Visitors: 0  

%  of membership :53% 

APOLOGIES / GUESTS and MAKEUPS

NOTIFY  OUR  CLUB  BY  7.00 am  
TUESDAY PRIOR  TO  THAT  WEEK’S 

MEETING  AT: 
apologies@rotarybrisbanehighrise.com

HOT AIR EDITOR
angela@razconsulting.com.au

DIRECT DEBIT 
PREPAY  FOR  OUR  

MEETINGS, EVENTS, 
SUBSCRIPTIONS AT: 

BSB  084 -034
Account Number 

559347857

ROTARY GRACE

For friends, service, 
good fun and 

fellowship, especially 
the Fellowship of 

Rotary we
Give our sincere thanks 

Date DIARY DATES 

14 June
6.30pm

Indian Feast – Halim Taj Restaurant at 
Rosalie 

30 June District Change Over Lunch

5 July BHR Change over dinner 

6 July Tiina departs Australia

Kym’s Catch Up

It’s grants season and High-Risers have been busy
applying for District support for our projects.

We are very happy our application to fund a boxing
program for Albert Park Flexible Learning Centre
students has been successful ☺. The program will help 6
young people deal positively with the issues affecting
their lives, through a sense of control and respect
instilled in the boxing sessions.

We have also agreed to help the Rotary Club of Nondugl
in PNG to finish building ‘Rotary House’. President
Andrias realised the availability of accommodation in
other areas such as Mt Hagen often led to more
economic activity. Andrias designed Rotary House
himself so that it would include a number of bedrooms
and also a meeting room where the club members could
gather for meetings on any village related matters.

We are providing ply wood, nails and paints for the
project at a cost of AUD$1834, half of which is covered
by a District grant.

Its wonderful to be able to make such a positive
contribution to communities in our District.

President Kym

This week we toast the Rotary Club of Angkor Siem Reap 
in Cambodia.  It was founded on 29 June 2007 and their    
weekly meeting on Thursday will take place @ 18:30 pm 
at No. 6 road, Angkor king plaza,  Siem Reap, Cambodia.

PROGRAM / GUEST SPEAKER

30 May Tim Bentley – Life and Hope Foundation 

6 June Lisa Milne – Women’s Sport 

13 June Exchange Down Under – Tiina Rautio

20 June Combined Art Show breakfast 

27 June Youth Breakfast - RYLA

ROSTER 30 May 6 June  13 June 

Chair Angela Deb Bill P

Set Up  and 
Close

Deb Bill P Russell

Greeter Bill P Russell Susan 

Sergeant Greg Phil Rob  

INTERNATIONAL TOAST

mailto:apologies@rotarybrisbanehighrise.com
mailto:angela@razconsulting.com.au


FELLOWSHIP NIGHT- INDIAN FEAST 

Friday 14th June
6.30 pm

Halim Taj Restaurant
1/155 Baroona Rd
Rosalie / Milton

Banquet $24.50/head BYO
RSVP – Yvonne Robson 
E: yrrobson@gmail.com

LAST WEEK’S MEETING 
Last week we enjoyed great fellowship and President
Kym walked us through our new look Brisbane High
Rise web site that was built using Club Runner. It looks
fantastic and Kym has done a great job. It is easy to
update, allowing a number of members to input
content. So say good bye to our old site (pictured
left) as it will soon be replaced.

BRISBANE HIGH RISE 
CHANGE OVER DINNER 

Friday 5 July 2019

Victoria Park

309 Herston Road, Herston

Pre-dinner drinks at 6:00 pm

Dinner at 7:00 pm

Price is $75 per person which includes a two course meal 
and pre-dinner drinks.
RSVP by 23 June 2019 to 

events@rotarybrisbanehighrise.com
Payment to be made in advance to the High-Rise Club 
bank account 084 -034 559347857 (reference with 'CD' 
followed by your name ) or at the Club meeting.
Car parking is available at Victoria Park.

TIINA’S UPDATE 

This week Tiina has been in Brisbane and
spent time going to the theatre, catching up
with her schoolfriends and playing floorball
where she scored a goal!!

mailto:yrrobson@gmail.com
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Magazine Project Update 

VASCOLYNNA UPDATE

Hi Dr Arvier,

I saw Vasco at her review last week. She has recovered 
well from surgery but, a bit of a problem in bringing the 
teeth together. Lip competency is good. I advised her 
on continuous jaw exercises. She has greatly improved 
her oral hygiene and weight gain.  Now I am  also 
sending you the pictures of Chaseley.  I ‘m still trying to 
contact Archy Paul, I will keep you posted.

Thank you.
Takovi

RYLA MEMORIES
James Postle at work!

Have donated over $20k 
of magazines since the 

project started

Awesome 
effort 

Barb’s Joke Corner

When NASA first began sending astronauts into
space, they were confronted by a small problem.
Their standard ballpoint pens would not work in
space. They spent a decade and twelve million
dollars designing a pen that would work below
three hundred degrees, in space, and on glass.
Russia used a pencil.



Please join us to celebrate District 9600s District Governor Changeover Ceremony. Giving a

special thanks to the achievement of the year past with District Governor Wendy Protheroe, and

looking forward to the future with District Governor Elect, Darryl Iseppi.

Aussie World, Downunder Drive, Palmview

$60 Admission includes a 2 course meal with a cash bar available!

Please advise Darryl of any dietaries by email

RSVPs close 12 June 2019

Looking forward to seeing you there.

Purchase tickets online at: https://events.humanitix.com.au/district-9600-district-governor-

changeover

http://batch.gcast.com.au/Public/Link.aspx?tr=e6e45bc49db3447784c431e024e80902&bl=0f18dcc400a7419b905f52744bb180cf

